Ned O'Neill

From: george moore [redstone_43@yahoo.com]

Sent: Feb 21, 2008 9:34 AM

To: Steve Moulton; Ned O'Neill; Meredith Scarlet; John and Laurie Smigelski
Subject: Minutes from2/13/08 meeting

My apologies for the lateness of the minutes. If I can think of an excuse I'll E-mail it to y'all.
1. Called to order at 7:35 P.M.
2. Roll Call: S. Moulton, J. Smigelski, N. O'neill, G. Moore.
3. Minutes from last meeting approved.

4. Open Issues: Tiffany Doggett and Haynes Turkle were there to introduce the Ag. Comm.to their
organization, Groton Local. They discussed their mission and expressed their wish to work with the Ag.
Comm. on different issues.

There were no new developments in Helene's Stables issue.

Steve had checked on the newspaper postings of our meetings. It's not necessary to post the meetings in the
papers as long as they are posted at the Town Hall, which is being done.

There was discussion on whether Ag. Comm. alternates needed to attend meetings. It is not necessary
although the meetings are open to all.

There was discussion on holding some type of Ag. gathering, perhaps in the Fall. There had been a suggestion
to hold a horse race at the Fairgrounds, but due to liability issues the decision was made to not hold such an
event.

5. Other Business. The Ag. Comm. signed a petition of request for a grant to assist Mass. Ag. Comm
seminars. Steve is investigating the issue of building permits for farmers.
Next meeting will be held on March12th.

6. Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P.M. Respectfully Submitted, George Moore, Secretary.
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